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Documents reviewed: Clinical Informatics Certificate proposal 
 
1. The goals are clear and achievable. The program appears to meet a need in the field 
 
2. The admission criteria and course requirements appear to provide a sound academic program.  
 
3. Although the courses outlined are listed as currently offered, the proposal states that additional faculty 
will be needed "if the program grows beyond our current capacity" (p.2). Current resources therefore 
appear to be sufficient, and future needs may be covered by tuition charged for the certificate program.  
 
4. There appears to be no overlap.  
 
5. There may be Stimulus Money available to advance the program; however, the sustainability when the 
special funds dry up need to be considered. 

 


